
MINUTES of PSA Meeting held on 24th January 2019 in School 
 

 
  
APOLOGIES & PREVIOUS MINUTES  
 
Apologies were received from Heather Marriot, Claire Cruickshank, Rachel Tully and Gillian Millar 
(arrived half way through the meeting) 
 
Previous minutes duly approved.    
  
CHRISTMAS COMPETITION FEEDBACK 
  
There were approximately 200 entries handed in this year it was mainly from the upper school.  The 
standard was really good and winners were presented with their Christmas Jumper. 
 
VALENTINES DRESS DOWN DATE 
 
The date was agreed as 14th February with the theme being something red/pink.  A 50p donation was 
agreed. 
 
UPPER SCHOOL DISCO 28TH FEBRUARY 
 
The spring disco will take place on 28th February.  Angus from the youth club is doing the disco again 
and it was suggested there were extra drinks available to buy in the tuck shop. 
 
EASTER EGG HUNT DATE 
 
The date agreed was Monday 25th March.  It was agreed to avoid lunch and break times. 
 
SUMMER FAIR – POTENTIAL DATES AND FORMAT 
 
After discussion about possibly doing the fair on a Friday it was agreed that a Saturday would 
probably suit most parents/staff better and would ensure a greater turnout.  The Fair will take the 
same format as 2 years ago with the usual stalls/games/bouncy castles etc.  The date agreed was 
Saturday 8th June. 
 
FUND REQUESTS 
 
Requests were received from Mr Shanks - £650 and a request for colour pens for the infants for £266.  
Both were agreed. 
 
AOB 
 
There is approximately £5,000 in the bank which will mainly be used to fund the markings on the new 
playground surface.  Becky will email the council to find out who we approach for quotes for the 
markings. 
 
Heather Marriot has confirmed she will be leaving the PSA at the end of the summer term and 
Eleanor Pryde will be taking her place. 
 
DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
 
The next meeting will take place on Monday 29th April. 


